
OUR LADY’S

A huge thank you to all of our children and families for your support
during Lent in our annual CAFOD enterprise and sponsored walks. As a

school, we raised a staggering £2392 which will make such a huge
difference in communities around the world. 
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UNIFORM

CAFOD APPEAL

BOLTON SCHOOL FOOTBALL
This week, we are again participating

in the Bolton School Football
Competition across three evenings.

Last night, we were very proud of the
efforts and teamwork of Year 3 and

4. We are looking forward to the next
two evenings in the sunshine for our

KS2 girls and Year 5 and 6 boys.
Good luck everyone!  

ATTENDANCE
As a school, we are very proud of our
attendance figures for the academic
year. Please can all families bear in

mind that we are unable to authorise
term-time holidays and fines may be

issued from the local authority to
parents in such cases.

A very big well done to our Year
5/6 Netball team who took part in

the Aspull Schools Competition
last Thursday.  Their skill and

precision was outstanding and a
testament to the hard work they

have been putting in with Mrs
Bithell and Miss Ward. Well done

to all!

Y5/6 NETBALL

A polite reminder in terms of our
expectations of uniform at Our

Lady’s. We are seeing an increase
in children wearing trainers for

school, please can we ensure that
all footwear falls in line with our

uniform policy. 



THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT
MR A CREGAN

HEADTEACHER

Always a popular event in the school calendar, Hot Dog Friday
returns on Friday  9  May. FOOLs (PTA) will be selling hot dogs

on the school playground for £1.50 payable by cash or card. 
th

AS WE REMEMBER POPE FRANCIS AND
GIVE THANKS FOR HIS LIFE, WE
PRAY THAT THE NEW POPE WILL

CONTINUE HIS LEGACY OF LOVE,
JUSTICE AND COMPASSION.

HOT DOG FRIDAY

BADMINTONST JOSEPH’S PENNY
Thank you to those who have
returned their St Joseph’s Penny
boxes in to school. If you have
been collecting and are yet to
bring them in, please can you
ensure all boxes are returned by
Tuesday 6  May. Thank you as
always for your generosity and
support.  
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Last week, four children form
Year 5 and 6 took part in a
Badminton event at Holy Family.
We were so impressed with their
skill and determination and we
enjoyed lots of success on
court. The children even
managed to beat Mr Ormrod in
their head to head matches! 

THE GREAT BRITISH SUMMER
Although the weather may not
be here to stay for too long,
please can you ensure that
children come to school wearing
suncream and a cap. 


